A thank you from The Haighs

Hello Lynette!

Its Mrs. Haigh here!! Yippee!!

We had such an amazing wedding day on Sunday, it was truly magical! We didn't have a lot of time to prepare so I am still blown away with the amount of people that were involved! Everyone was super flexible and accommodating and, just amazing to have given up their Sunday during a long weekend just for us! We are feeling overwhelmed, grateful and very, very lucky!!! I know that if our plans had not changed and we were married on the Gold Coast, it would have been just as amazing. I wanted to thank the GC team for their hard work and preparations, I still hope to meet each and every one of them on our next visit to GC to properly say thank you. Hopefully we will make it to the Sunshine Coast soon as well to meet you too, Lynette! If you ever find yourself silly enough to venture down to Canberra, our door is always open to you!

What everyone has done for us is create a truly unforgettable memory for our family and no amount of thank yous will ever be able to express our gratitude for everything that was done. Every little detail was thought of and we could have never imagined a more intimate, beautiful wedding day if we tried!

My Wedding Wish is an amazing company. Every single person involved is an amazing human being and the world needs more of you! Thank you for granting our wish and giving us the opportunity to receive such a wonderful gift.

I am so excited to see the photos, it was such a lovely day with the sun shining down on us! Ash was so happy and comfortable, and we all had a wonderful happy day together!

Thank you again, All our love,

Jana and Ash